
 

 

24/09/2021 

Dear Parents/Guardians/Students,  

We hope this finds you well.  

Congratulations to all our students on your achievements in the Leaving Cert. I realise that 

while most of you were very happy, some of you may have been disappointed due to the 

elevated points for CAO this year. We hope that you are now back on track for the next phase 

of your journey whether that is College, Apprenticeships, PLC, Work or a gap year. We wish 

you the very best going forward. 

 

The Friary Scholarship applications are currently being processed and applicants should 

know the outcome in the next few weeks .  

 

Unfortunately, we are not currently in a position to organise a School Debs or Graduation 

Mass this year. As we are sure you understand this is due to the ongoing concerns of Covid 

19 and risk to the school community. Although the country is due to re-open soon we must 

remain vigilant to ensure our school can remain open. 

 

I wish all of our students the very best for the coming year.  

Kind regards,  

Michael O’Sullivan  

 

 

 

 


